MAYFLOWER PRIMARY SCHOOL
200, ANG MO KIO AVENUE 5
SINGAPORE 569878
TELEPHONE: 64520849 FAX: 64534116
http://www.mayflowerpri.moe.edu.sq

Notification No: 013/2023

Dear parents,

In line with the “Eat with Your Family Day” (EWYFD), a nation-wide initiative led by the Centre For
Fathering and supported by the Ministry of Social and Family Development (MSF) to encourage all
Singaporeans to consciously set aside time to bond with their families, please be informed that school
will close at 4.30pm every last Friday of the term, beginning with 10 March 2023.

School will also close early at 4.30pm in the first three days of the coming school holidays from
Monday, 13 March 2023, to Wednesday, 15 March 2023.

The early closure for the abovementioned four days will not affect Student Care Centre’s operation
hours.

Your support in promoting strong families in Singapore, and to make Singapore the best place for
families, would be greatly appreciated.

For more information on the EWYFD initiative, please refer to https://fathers.com.sg/ewyfd/.

Regards,
Mr Kwok KL
Vice-Principal (Admin)
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